
I am strongly opposed to HB 1236. Wildlife disease management is a complicated enough topic that how 

its funded should be best left to professionals, not activists. I understand the controversy surrounding 

CWD at the moment, but restricting funding for even simple things like monitoring disease prevalence 

isn’t solving any issues, merely restricting information. Thank you for your time. 

 

       Mike Bush 

       Fargo, ND 


